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R e :  Memorandum of Response to CSI Review ʹ Consumer Products (OAC Chapter 3745-112) 

 

On September 6, 2012, Ohio EPA received the Recommendations for the Consumer Products (OAC Chapter 

3745-112) Rule Package.    

The CSI ŵĞŵŽƌĂŶĚƵŵ ƐƚĂƚĞĚ ƚŚĂƚ ͞Ultimately, the rules are intended to help reduce emissions of volatile 

compounds which can adversely affect public health, and also represent a part of the State Implementation Plan 

required by the U.S. EPA. As such, and without any feedback from businesses that the rules are overly 

burdensome, the CSI Office finds that the intent of the regulations justifies the adverse impacts to business.  For 

the reasons discussed above, the CSI Office does not have any recommendations for this rule package. Based on 

the above comments, the CSI Office concludes that the Ohio EPA should proceed with the formal filing of this 

rule package with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review.͟ 

At this time, it is Ohio EPA͛Ɛ plan to move forward with the original filing of this rule package with the Joint 

Committee on Agency Rule Review. 

 

If you have any questions please contact Mandi Payton at 4-2782.   
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